
   
Our 2nd and 3rd graders are learning 

about ways that Jesus taught us about 
God’s love, and how we should love one 

another in the same way.  We have begun 
to introduce the Ten Commandments and 
our Catholic prayers.  The students have 
mastered the Sign of the Cross and are 
now working hard on learning the Hail 
Mary.  Thanksgiving Day blessings to 

everyone!!

January 2021

Dear Faith Formation families,
It’s great to have the kids back to in person faith formation and we hope to continue it 

the rest of the year!  We are truly blessed to have such wonderful children and 
families!  Thank you all for jumping into at home faith formation when we needed to 

make that move.  Of course if you have questions or concerns please reach out to me!

God Bless you all!
Barbie Minzel

4/5th grade

We had our game night from winning the food drive back in early November!  The kids 
had a great time.  They last two lessons we have begun to move into understanding 

God’s rules for his followers!  The  Ten Commandments.  This will continue into the next 
few chapters and we dig into them more deeply and why God created these for his 

followers.  

6/7th grade

This month we have review how Jesus found is followers which became his disciples.  
We learned about each disciples where they came from and what job they left to 

become a follower for Jesus.  Now the class has begun to work on the sacrament of 
initiation, which are Baptism, First Communion, and Confirmation.  We had a special 

treat when Fr. Tollefson came to say Hi to our class, after he completed A First 
Reconciliation for our 2nd grade students.  Fr. Tollefson was pleased with what the 

children knew and how engaged they were!  

2nd/3rd grade

For the month of January, our 2nd and 3rd graders have focused on the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation and what it means to be sorry, to confess, and to be absolved.  Of course, our 

favorite part is penance and the wonderful feeling afterward.  Congratulations to Marin on 
making her 1st confession with Fr. Tollefson this month.

1st Grade

It has bee so great to see the children back in class agin!  The past few weeks we have 
talked about the importance of prayer.  Last week we created a small book that helps us 

remember the “Our Father” prayer.  We will continue to focus on prayer in the next 
couple of weeks.  
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